
Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Milwaukee
COVID-19 HEALTH & SAFETY PROTOCOLS

Masks: According to Milwaukee Public Schools, all staff and students are required to wear masks inside 
MPS facilities when the Milwaukee County COVID-19 infection rate is reported as high. Masks are not 
required inside MPS facilities when the infection rate is medium or low. This policy extends to all BGCGM 
Club staff and members. 

Additionally, Club staff and members are encouraged to wear masks at all private school CLCs, Camp 
Whitcomb/Mason and The Ready Center, although it is not required.  

Testing: Club staff and members who develop COVID-19 symptoms are asked to stay home until a receiving 
a negative test result and their symptoms improve. If a test cannot be administered, Club staff and members 
are asked to stay home for five days.

Club staff and members who test positive must stay home for at least five days and can return once they are 
fever-free for 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication and other symptoms have improved. 
Upon returning to the Clubs, staff and members must wear a mask for five days.

Social distancing: Club members are assigned to small groups whenever possible. 

Cleaning, disinfecting & encouraged hand washing: Club staff follow a strict cleaning regimen that 
ensures Clubs are clean and safe for our members. Regular hand washing and good hygiene is encouraged 
among staff and members.

Vaccines: All Club staff and members are encouraged to get the COVID-19 vaccine.

Guests: All guests are encouraged to schedule visits in advance.

For questions, please reach out to your child’s Club Manager.


